
Pastor and Praying friends,

We hope that you all have had a great start to your holiday season and coninue to as the year 

winds to an end.

This leter is speciic to inform everyone that we will be puing all our ministry eforts directly 

under our home church and pastor.

Independent Bapist Church of Anchorage, Pastor Terry McGovern.

IBCA has had fully capable mission agency for many years now.  Independent Bapist Global 

Mission Agency will be able to fully support our needs for the ministry in Korea and beyond. 

We would ask that the sending of our support to the Independent Bapist Global Mission 

Agency begin this January 2018, as the end of December 2017 will be the last day we will be 

serving formally with Fundamental Bapist World-wide Mission.  (FBWWM)

To make this as seamless a transiion as possible, we would like to ask you to please let me 

know by email when the update has been made.  

We are so grateful for all that FBWWM has done for us and we hold dear all the friendships we 

have made over the years.

May the Lord bless you and we pray for you all oten.  I look forward to your response soon.

Brother Joe Lemon

New support and general correspondence address: Independent Bapist Church of Anchorage 

IBCA

Independent Bapist Global Mission Agency

1801 E 68th Avenue 

Anchorage, AK 99507 

(MEMO: Joe Lemon)

Pastor: Terry McGovern

Phone: (907) 562-3004

NOTE:  We are currently back in America and will be staring furlough in January of 2018.  My 

new stateside cell number is 920-365-2070 if you should need to contact me directly.


